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Fwd: Planning Commission Meeting July 26 Item 18-1015

Char Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us> Wed, Jul 18,2018 at 11:48 AM
To: Serena Carter <serena.carter@edcgov.us>
Cc: Debra Ercolini <debra.ercolini@edcgov.us>

Serena,
Please process this public comment for the Planning Commission's July 26th agenda, Item #3. Thank you.

Char Tim
Clerk of the Planning Commission

County of El Dorado

Planning and Building Department
2850 Fairlane Court

Placerville, CA 95667

(530) 621-5351 / FAX (530) 642-0508
charlene.tim@edcgov.us

wmmeememe FOrWarded message ----------

From: Carolyn Zachry <zachryca@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, Jul 18, 2018 at 12:36 PM

Subject: Planning Commission Meeting July 26 item 18-1015

To: jvegna@edcgov.us, gary.miller@edcgov.us, jeff.hansen@edcgov.us, james.williams@edcgov.us,
brian.shinault@edcgov.us, charlene.tim@edcgov.us

Dear Commissioners,

| am writing this email as | am not able to attend the Planning Commission meeting on July 26. | live off of Cold Springs
Road not far from Gold Hill. In our area, the options for internet connectivity are extremely limited. Those that are available
are limiting in upload/download speed as well as monthly data usage. | see the value in the AT&T proposal, but would want
to know if the proposed services will be equal to those that AT&T offers which currently includes 1TB of data per month or
an unlimited plan for additional fee or free with a bundle (information found on the AT&T website hitps://www.att.com/in
ternet/). We would be happy to be able to take advantage of such a service if it were equal to other services that AT&T
offers.

Additionally, | am wondering what happened with the Central Valley Next Generation Broadband Infrastructure Project which
was started in 2012. This project pulled fiber optic cabling along Cold Springs Road as well as many other areas in the
county and other counties in the region. This project used $46.6 million in American Recovery and Reinvestment Act funds
as well as $20 million in private funding. This project was supposed to help connect public institutions, homes and
businesses in the project area. | have included a link to a Mountain Democrat article describing the project. This was a
large investment of public as well as private funds which has not resulted in increased connectivity.

https://www.mtdemocrat.com/news/next-generation-broadband-coming/

As stated earlier, | would be in support of the AT&T plan if and only if the service options will be equal in cost and service
provided to other land based internet provided by AT&T.

Sincerely,
Carolyn Zachry

1253 Mi. Shasta Lane
Placerville, CA 95667
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We live in the Pleasant Valley Community and we are definitely in favor of this cell
tower. We all live in the 21st century and we should have access to local good cell
service. We have read that there is no environmental impact on this cell tower, so
please approve it and it would be a great service to many people in the area.

Cell Tower on Snow's Ridge

Dear Planning Commission,

Thank you,
S A5l
James J Seibert

April A Seibert
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